
 

 

 

       

 

 
 
 
 
  

Our Lady of Divine Providence 

Mother of Christ Campus 

5301 Winneste Avenue - Cincinnati, Oh 45232 

513-242-0164 ~ moc45232@gmail.com ~  motherofchristcincy.com 

 

Father Andrew Umberg – Pastor  

Father Ronald Haft & Father George Jacquemin - Parochial Vicars 

Sister Margie Niemer, OSF - Pastoral Administrator        

Father Robert Thesing, SJ -   Sacramental Minister 

Vanessa Rozier – Pastoral Assistant 
 

 

 

Mission Statement 

Mother of Christ Church, located in the Winton Hills community of Cincinnati, Ohio, is an African-American 

Catholic parish. In the spirit of faith, service, and community, we seek to proclaim the Gospel of Jesus through 

Word and Sacrament. We celebrate our Roman Catholic heritage in worship that flows from African-American 

culture and music. We foster the education of children, evangelization and service to our neighbors, and 

ecumenism with surrounding faith communities. We seek to share generously our time, talents, and resources 

on behalf of God’s Kingdom. 

                                                                        

Sunday Collection 

$ 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY! 

 

May 

 

  7 – Londyn Smith 

14 – Terry Smiley 

23 – Sandra Logan 

29 – Jessie Eutsey 

30 – Tara Irby 
 

From the Desk of Sr. Margie… 

“Jesus was lifted up and a cloud took him from their sight.” 

Acts 1:9 First Reading, Feast of the Ascension, May 12, 2024 

According to biblical scholar N.T. Wright: 

    “Heaven relates to earth tangentially so that the one who is in heaven can be 

present simultaneously anywhere and everywhere on earth; the ascension therefore 

means that Jesus is available, accessible, without people having to travel to a 

particular spot on the earth to find him.” 

PLEASE REMEMBER THE SICK AND SHUT IN! 

May 5th  Collection - $949 
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Parish Family – Assumption, Mother of Christ, St. Bartholomew, St. Bernard, St. Clare, and St. Vivian 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Happy Mother’s Day! May our good God bless you abundantly for answering the call to nurture 

life into the world! 

If you can attend the synod meeting next Monday, the 20th, please sign up on the sheet in the 

hallway. 

Wednesday the 15th is the Feast of St. Isidore and St. Maria, a married couple who are the patron 

saints of farming and gardening. On the table in the hallway, pick up a prescription bottle that 

now has holy water in it, and a prayer card. Take them home, and bless your vegetable garden, 

pots of tomato plants, window boxes or flower pots on the porch while you pray the prayer on the 

card. 

How about a parish project for the month of June? Matthew 25 Ministries is asking for help with 

providing used clothing for adults who are working to clean up from the tornados and floods in 

Kansas City, Mississippi, Missouri, etc. Let’s clean out our closets and look for T-shirts, light-

weight jeans and pants, shorts and/or buy new women’s or men’s underwear and light-weight 

socks. No clothes except work clothes and no children’s clothes – those are being dealt with by 

another agency. Keep looking during May and then on the first Sunday in June there will be large 

trash bags in the back of church for the month and you can put your clothing donations in there.  

Congratulations to our KPC winners from the convention two weeks ago: Vanessa Rozier – 

Grand Lady of 2024, Regina Chenault – raffle winner, and Caylee Johnson, high school 

scholarship winner. 

 

 


